
MINUTES OF MEETING 

Centerville Planning Commission 

Date - April 9, 1963 

Time - 7:45 P. M. 

Members Present - Schell, Gimbel, Theiss 

Mr. Routzong, Mr. Tom Routzong and Jim Bowsher asked for 
variance to permit the operation of a funeral home at property 
located at the northwest corner of N. Main St. and W. Ridgeway 
Rd. They presented plans of their proposed remodeling of the 
property, however due to their request the Commission denied 
their request and referred them to Centerville Board of Zoning 
Appeals. 

Elmer Sorah requested permission to install a sign at rear of 
sidewalk, sign to hang over sidewalk. Request denied and referred 
to Centerville Board of Zoning Appeals. 

Robert Miller and Robert Archdeacon presented a tentative layout 
of lots for the tract of land located at southeast corner of 
S. Route 48 and E. Whipp Rd., li:nown as Huber Tract. Referred to 
Frank Williams, Vi.llage Engineer, for checking and comments. 

Respectfully submitted, 

J. ~J· Theiss 
Acti.ng Secretary 


